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 Recommendation Letter for Kisik Inc – Carling Campus Fit-up Project 

To whom it may concern,  

I’m writing this letter of recommendation in support of Kisik Inc.’s work supplying, delivering and 

installing collaborative furniture for the Carling Campus Fit-up Project, located at 3500 Carling 

Ave in Ottawa, Ontario, in the amount of 2.07 million dollars.   

Kisik Commercial Furniture’s services involved supplying, delivering and installing collaborative 

style furniture including a variety of seating and table options for the Department of National 

Defence (DND) headquarters in Ottawa, Ontario. Darrell Brown, President of Kisik Commercial 

Furniture, successfully worked in partnership with the PSPC Project management team to 

overcome logistical issues related to the multi-phase and multi-building campus and deliver the 

mandate of the contract with the federal government.     

They worked with aggressive timelines and proposed out of the box thinking as required to 

ensure the success of the project. It was also important for the project team to support the 

federal government’s aim to ensure a minimum of 5% of the total value of contracts are held by 

Indigenous businesses. 

On behalf of PSPC, I confirm great satisfaction with Kisik Inc.’s work on the Carling Campus Project 

between April 2016 and August 2019. 

Regards, 

 

 

Abdou Nayel  
Acting Project Director  
 

Public Services and Procurement Canada (PSPC) 
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